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Comments: Being a Resident of Saguache County for a lifetime and using the Rio Grande National Forest for

winter recreational purposes such as snowmobiling, I have concerns that the Forest will be moving toward

staying on roads only, in other words no cross-country travel for over the snow (snowmobiles)or very limited.  I do

understand the need to apply some stipulations on over the snow travel in certain areas to protect wildlife and

resources at times but am totally against full closures of large magnitudes.   Speaking only for the Saguache area

please don't consider full over the snow closures across the board and please keep me informed from this point

forward. 


